
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Title]  

[Organization/Company Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you as a concerned 

[patient, caregiver, healthcare provider, etc.] regarding the vital 

importance of expanding coverage for Continuous Glucose Monitoring (CGM) 

devices for individuals living with diabetes. 

As you may know, CGM technology plays a crucial role in managing blood 

glucose levels, reducing complications, and ultimately improving the 

quality of life for those with diabetes. Current coverage limitations 

restrict access to this essential technology for many patients who could 

greatly benefit from it. Expanding CGM coverage would not only support 

better health outcomes but also reduce long-term healthcare costs 

associated with diabetes complications. 

[Insert a personal story or statistic demonstrating the impact of CGM on 

diabetes management.] 

I urge you to consider the overwhelming evidence supporting the 

effectiveness of CGM devices in not only managing diabetes but also in 

preventing serious health issues. By broadening CGM coverage, 

[Organization/Company Name] can lead the way in promoting better health 

outcomes for individuals with diabetes. 

Thank you for considering this important issue. I would appreciate the 

opportunity to discuss this further and collaborate on potential 

solutions that could enhance CGM accessibility. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Relationship to Diabetes]  

[Optional: Organization or Affiliation] 


